

## II General assembly meeting Agenda

<b>Project:</b>	Terrorism pReventlon Via rAdicalisation countEr-NarraTive – Trivalent
<b>Meeting Leader:</b>	Prof. Luigi Moccia - Centro di eccellenza Altiero Spinelli Jean Monnet – Università degli Studi Roma Tre
<b>Date:</b>	13 -14 June 2018
<b>Starting Time:</b>	09:00 (CET)
<b>Conference Venue:</b>	Department of Political Science, Via Gabriello Chiabrera 199
<b>Room:</b>	3B, III floor

## Plenary Session Agenda

Agenda Item	Presenter	Topic	Time 09:00-13:00
<i>Communications from the Coordinator</i>	<i>Luigi Moccia</i>		<i>09:00-09:15</i>
<i>State of the art and next steps of each WP</i>	<i>All partners</i>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li><i>Reporting the activities carried out within each WP</i></li> </ul>	<i>09:15-12:30 (max 10 min for each partner)</i>
<i>General Assembly deliberations</i>		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li><i>Amendments</i></li> </ul>	<i>12:30-13:00</i>
<i>Lunch Time</i>			<i>13:00-14:00</i>

## Thematic sessions

.13<sup>th</sup> June

### 1st LEAs workshop Agenda

<b>Meeting Leader:</b>	Peter Muyschondt – Lokale Politie Voorkempen
<b>Date:</b>	13 June 2018
<b>Time:</b>	14:00- 17:00 (CET)
<b>Conference Venue:</b>	Department of Political Science, Via Gabriello Chiabrera 199
<b>Room:</b>	3B - III floor

Agenda Item	Topic	Participants
<b>Cooperation</b> How to improve collaboration between LEA's ?	a) What are possible ways for improving the methods of cooperation and sharing information among LEAs agencies? b) According to your experience and knowledge, at what level cooperation among LEAs agencies has to be implemented/ improved? c) Which LEA's ( structural, organizational ) agencies should be involved in sharing information and cooperation activities? d) Should intelligence services be involved / informed in cooperation matters? e) AOB in regard of the topic cooperation between LEA's	ADM DAPDGFormazione KWP Radom
Trust building Build up trust with civil society / communities	f) What are you doing in order to improve dialogue and trustful relations with local communities? g) How are you collecting information from them? h) Have you never approached community representatives' in order to gather information? i) In your daily work how stereotypes and prejudices could affect information gathering (both the source of information and/or the operator looking for information )? j) AOB in regard to trust building?	NPH SP LV Citta di Torino DGRSP
<b>Knowledge management</b> What do we actually know about radicalization and violent extremism?	k) Do we fully understand the social fabric of the area you police? l) How can we improve our knowledge in this regard? m) Which skills are needed to improve our abilities to communicate? n) AOB in regard to knowledge building?	KWP w Gdańsku ASPA LPV MI-DPS

### WP5 workshop Agenda

<b>Meeting Leader:</b>	Z&P
<b>Date:</b>	13 June 2018
<b>Time:</b>	17:00- 18:00 (CET)
<b>Conference Venue:</b>	Department of Political Science, Via Gabriello Chiabrera 199
<b>Room:</b>	3B - III floor

Duration	Activity	Presenter
10 min	WP5 status update	Z&P
15 min	Planning and discussion of T5.3 'Analysis of the current	Z&P

	relationship between LEAs and civil society'	
15 min	Planning and discussion of T5.4 'New model of cooperation between LEAs and civil society'	DGRSP
15 min	Planning and discussion of T5.5 'Development of a new IT communication tool'	WISEOTECH
5 min	Wrap-up discussion	Z&P

### **WP2-WP3 workshop Agenda**

<b>Meeting Leader:</b>	Prof. Francesco Antonelli UNIROMA3
<b>Date:</b>	13 June 2018
<b>Time:</b>	14:00- 18:00 (CET)
<b>Conference Venue:</b>	Department of Political Science, Via Gabriello Chiabrera 199
<b>Room:</b>	3c - III floor

#### **Agenda Item**

1. WP2: the work done, working progress and future perspectives (1 hour max) - Speakers: WP Leader (introduction), Task leaders, open discussion
2. WP3: the work done, working progress and future perspectives (1 hour max)- Speakers: WP Leader (introduction), Task leaders, open discussion
3. Final open discussion: connections and cooperation between WP2 and WP3 (1 hour max)

## **14<sup>th</sup> June**

### **WP3 Meeting Agenda**

<b>Meeting Leader:</b>	Prof. Harith Alani – Open University
<b>Date:</b>	14 June 2018
<b>Time:</b>	14:00- 18:00 (CET)
<b>Conference Venue:</b>	Department of Political Science, Via Gabriello Chiabrera 199
<b>Room:</b>	2D - II floor

#### **Agenda Item**

1. Brief presentation by main WP3 partners (what's done in the last 6 months)
2. Datasets/annotations
3. Research directions
4. TRIVALENT-SAFFAPP development

5. Deliverables

6. Classification of radical content/accounts

7. Demo of COGITO, SAFFAPP